April 10, 2018

To Whom it May Concern,

“We have been very pleased with Zyrafa for our four-year old {(almost 5 year
old) son and plan on sending our younger son next year. Because we are not
native Polish speakers, we have appreciated the fact that the classrooms have
both an English-speaking teacher, so our son can understand, as well as a
Polish-speaking teacher to help our son learn the language of this country. We
have been very pleased with the activities the school has planned—these have
been the highlight for our son. We have also appreciated the flexibility offered
by the schedule and teachers and the healthy meals provided at the school.
The teachers and staff have been loving, caring, and easy to work with.”
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Lisa Schilling
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